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Dear Parents 

Korfball Breakfast Club Thursday 

We are pleased to announce that we will be returning to run our ever popular Korfball breakfast club this year at 

Hayes Primary School. This club will be open to children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

The club will run from 8am to 8.45am in the large sports hall. (Please enter via the hall door facing the car park) 

The club will run from the 6th January 2022 to the 31st March 2022.  (No class on the 17th February due to half term)  

For those of you unfamiliar with Korfball in brief it’s a mixed team sports where one team tries to outscore their 

opponents by scoring goals in a basket. What makes Korfball unique is that it was designed to be a mixed team sport 

so boys and girls play together from young kids all the up to the national team. Its base on the fundamental principles 

of teamwork and equality and of course it’s a lot of fun!! 

The cost per child is £4 a week and we would appreciate payment by term. Payment must be made prior to the club 

starting on the 6th January 2022 

 

Please make payment via Bank Transfer to Bromley Korfball Club.  

Sort code 30-91-35  
Account number 00213708 

 
Please put HAY/child’s name as reference on the transfer so that we can easily allocate the payment to your child’s 

enrolment. Please note we have a no refund policy. 

For the Spring term it will be 12 weeks in total so £48.00 

If you wish to secure your child’s place please complete the following document which has all the information, we 
require for your child to join the sessions.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_jweWE4RipIQqOuiShtahuxd1wmmPG9T3puxWwV8PgI/edit 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at the club for the Spring Term. 
 
Regards 

Billy Berry, Head Coach Bromley Korfball Club 
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